
 

 Luke began his apprenticeship with 

Edinburgh Woollen Mill in 

September 2017 

 Luke was offered his internship 

after doing a six week work 

experience placement 

 Luke’s Manager said that he has 

made great progress and his 

confidence has grown since starting 

there 

 Luke is completeing his retail NVQ 

with support from Sharon who 

says she is very pleased with his 

commitment 

 

 

 

 

 

“I am much more confident now and 

love being part of the team, I would 

definitely recommend the Supported 

Internship/apprenticeship route to 

others. I have gained so many skills 

both from my supported internship and 

now whilst doing my apprenticeship.” 

       - Luke 
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